
 

We need three parents to be marshals/encouragers on the course.  If 

you can help with this please phone Felicity.  Thank-you. 

 

 

 

 

Key Information in this Newsletter 

 Year 3-6 Duathlon this Friday 

News and Notes from the Principal 
Nau mai, haere mai.  

Ngā mihi nui kia koutou katoa 

We had an awesome day last Friday with our Wear Your House Colours Day and the Ronald McDonald House 
Charities House to House Appeal Walk. We managed to walk well over 500km as a school and we are 
sending $500 to this charity on behalf of our school students and staff and our PTA who agreed to match the 
schools fundraising effort.  Thank-you to everyone who supported this day with us.   

 

Wednesday 3 April 2024 



Our Duathlon is for our Year 3-6 (Rooms 3-5) students which is held on Friday.  We are looking forward to all 
our Year 3-6 students taking part. For those who do very well, they have an opportunity to enter the 
Canterbury Duathlon held at Ruapuna Raceway on Monday 4 September.  
Our event will be held on the big school field.  Start time will be 12:30pm. 
This is an exciting event where we focus primarily on participation. For many of our children, riding a bike for a 
set distance through grass, coupled with two runs is something they only see other athletes do. 
Below are some points to note regarding the day: 
TIMETABLE & POINTS 
8.00am-11.30am –Bikes to be dropped off at school (big field) 
11.30am - All bikes MUST be in the transition area by this time 

 All bikes will be supervised during the morning. 

 All children must have their PRIDE T-shirts for this event. 

 All children must have a safe bike and helmet. 

There are still some children/families who haven’t returned our Duathlon form – this can be 
done online from our school website.   
If you have any questions, please see your child’s classroom teacher. 
…………………………………………………………………………….. 
Lions basketball – We are looking for one more player for our teams.  If your child is interested, please phone 
Felicity at the school office.  
Assembly – We have our final term 1 Assembly on Friday 12 April which is the last day of Term 1.  The 
awesome children in Room 3 will be sharing.   

Ngā mihi 

 
Dave Robinson; Principal/Tumuaki/Punong-guro 

 

Term Dates for 2024 Dunsandel School  
Click here for our School Calendar on Google.  School 
Calendar can be accessed on our School App. 
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Community News and Notes 

Winter P. Js and Thermals – Selwyn St Vincent de Paul Conference 
Selwyn St Vincent de Paul Conference is in a position to assist some local families with winter pyjamas and 
thermals during the winter months. If you genuinely need assistance with this, please get in touch with Felicity 
before Wednesday 10 April for more information on how to receive them. You can email 
felicity@dunsandel.school.nz  
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Music Lessons – Term 2 2024 

Our music program will continue in Term 2 starting in week one, after the school holidays.  

Mrs Birnie has added the recorder to our program as well as the ukulele.  

The recorder is a great way to introduce children to reading notation which leads to playing the violin, flute, 

oboe, clarinet, saxophone, horn, trumpet, cornet, xylophone, mandolin, bagpipes, guitar and piano.  

Mrs Chamberlain will continue teaching the piano. 

The cost for these lessons are $20 per lesson and once signed up, your child is committed until the end of the 

term. 

Please follow the guidelines so we can continue having our fabulous music teachers return.   

If your child is interested in one of these lessons, complete the form and return back to the school office by 

Friday 12 April. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Student name…………………………………………. 

Yes – my children would like to take part in the Term 2 2024 itinerant music programme.  

 I understand my child will be out of class for no more than 30 minutes 

 Payments must be made to the school office by the third lesson, unless prior arrangement is made. 
 Our school bank account number is 02-0860-0049250-000 – use your child’s name as reference and 

music 

 I understand my child will continue to do lessons until the end of the term. 

 An instrument is required at home in order to practice. (speak with the music teacher if instrument 
required).  

 

My child would like to learn how to play the:        Ukulele                Piano             Recorder       

                                                                                                                                              Circle one  

 

Parent name……………………………………………………      

 

 





 


